
  NEWSLETTER 13th December  2024 

Second Week of Advent 



Our Reception and Year 1 children performed a fantastic 
version of “Snuggle Up Stable” for their Nativity this 

year.  

 Reception & Year 1 



Year 2 and 3 performed “ Christmas Recipe” this year. 
Their singing was amazing!!!! 

 Year 2 & Year 3 



“One Night in Bethlehem” 
A fabulous performance at Church this year, enjoyed by 
all who attended and with special thanks to Mrs. Cunliffe 

for her magic touch. 

Years 4,5 & 6 



 

 

 

 

 

SENT ON BEHALF OF HALTON BOROUGH COUNCIL, HALTON SEND PARENT CARER 
FORUM AND CHESHIRE AND NHS MERSEYSIDE INTEGRATED CARE BOARD (ICB) 

 

 

Halton Borough Council, Halton SEND Parent Carer Forum and NHS Cheshire and Merseyside 
Integrated Care Board are seeking the views of children, young people and their families on 
their experience of Halton SEND services across Education, Health and Social Care.  This is an 
ideal opportunity for children, young people and their families to provide feedback on the ser-
vices they have received.   This information will ensure that all partners working together 
across the local area can utilise this feedback for the improvements being introduced and de-
veloped for SEND services in Halton.   

 

There are two surveys to complete one for children and young people and another for par-
ents and carers.  Both surveys should take no longer than ten minutes to complete. 

 

The closing date for the surveys is Sunday 12 January 2025. 

 

Please promote these surveys through your organisation and networks, and as widely as pos-
sible with the children, young people and families that you work with who access SEND ser-
vices in Halton. 

 

The views of children, young people and their families who access SEND services are very im-
portant to us, so please promote the surveys and encourage children, young people and their 
families to take the time to complete the survey and share their views. 

 

Parent/Carer Survey:  https://online1.snapsurveys.com/HaltonSEND 
 

Child/Young Person Survey: https://online1.snapsurveys.com/HaltonSENDcyp 
 
 

https://online1.snapsurveys.com/HaltonSEND
https://online1.snapsurveys.com/HaltonSENDcyp


 
St John Fisher— on Instagram 

stjohnfisherwidnescps 
 

Our school Intragram is very busy—it highlights 
what we are doing in school. Give us a follow ! 

SCHOOL GATES 
 

The school gates open at set times. Please do not follow other 
people in to the school grounds if the gates are opened when 
someone buzzes to come in early. 
Please do not try to force the gates open if they are shutting 
as the mechanism is getting damaged. It is becoming very 
costly to get them repaired on such a regular basis. 
 

 

Please do not smoke or use  
E– Cigarettes on the school 
grounds. 



DECEMBER 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 16th December—Year 1 Prayer and Liturgy Parents wel-
come at 2.30 PM  
 

 

Tuesday 17th December— School Uniform with a Christmas 
Jumper and Christmas Dinner Day. 

 

***Breaking News*** Despite being very busy this time of 
year Father Christmas has made time in his very busy 
schedule to come to our school on the 17th to have  

breakfast with the children. 

 

 

Thursday 19th December—Advent Mass Year3 and 4. 

 

Thursday 19th December— Own clothes and Christmas 
jumper for fun Disco 

 

Friday 20th December—School Closes for Christmas at 1.30pm 

And reopens on Monday 6th January. 

 

 

 



Congratulations to the following  

children 

SMILE AWARDS 

DOJO AWARDS  

SUPERSTAR AWARDS  



 
St John Fisher—Live on X 
Follow us @SJF_Widnes.  

PARKING AROUND THE SCHOOL AT DROP OFF AND  

COLLECTION 

Can we please ask that you do not park or manoeuvre outside the gates when 
dropping off/collecting. As you can appreciate the school is  

situated in a side road which makes parking difficult so we would ask that you park 
elsewhere rather than risk manoeuvring on Edward Street. 

We understand that you are all busy and have places to go of a morning and 
evening but please lets not wait for a child to be hurt. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/christmas-
holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=158.3  

We now have a school Instagram account— if you have said no to 
Twitter (X) on the permission form then we will not show  
pictures of your child on our Instagram. If you have agreed to 
Twitter (X) but do not want them on Instagram please let the 
Office know. 

ALLERGIES 
Our kitchen is nut free—we would ask that you do not send  

products containing nuts in to school in lunch boxes or snacks. 
Thank you for the support with this as it will limit the risk for 

our children with nut allergies. 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=158.3
https://www.paperturn-view.com/wednesday-word/christmas-holiday-special?pid=MTA101634&v=158.3

